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Mr. Carter,

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me concerning the City of Scottsville’s new Meter
Replacement Project.

As you know, for our system to work correctly and the Solar Data Collection Units to read the Oliver
Street, Cottonwood Drive, Bent Tree Lane, and Loan Oak Drive area, the contractors were wanting to set
a light pole on the west side of the road going behind the central office building. | was going to be
writing this letter to seek the Boards approval for the requested light pole, however, this pole has
already been placed. If the Board were to decide that this is not something that should be there and
requests for it to be removed, that is completely understandable. | do hope that they see the benefit of
having it there for that community to be a part of our new Automated Water Meter Project.

I would like to apologize for not seeking approval before the placement of the pole took place. This was
not a malicious or intentional act, but rather a mistake. Once again, thank you for your patience and
understanding.

Thank you,
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Greg Cook
City Superintendent
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